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Dates for your diary  
 

Inset Day – Monday 30th October  
Nativity performances– Wednesday 6th & Thurs-

day 7th December 
Panto Trip- Wednesday 13th December  

Last Day before Christmas & toy Friday -Friday 
15th December  

Nancy 
For always thinking of others 
and leading with kindness to-

wards all adults and other 
children.  

Issue 7 

What a lovely final week of Autumn 1. Thank you to all parents and grandparents that came in for par-
ents evening. It was so lovely to catch up and share all of our fantastic learning that we have com-

pleted this term. The children all have new personal targets to complete for Autumn 2. If anyone has 
any other worries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Accelerated Reader 
The Accelerated Reader programme has been a 

huge hit! It has been lovely to hear children 
talking so passionately about reading and quiz-
zing. Well done to everyone who has completed 

quizzes this week! 

Homework 
 

You will be delighted that I am not setting any 
homework for half term but please keep up the 
reading and timestable rock stars. Half term is 
a great time to enjoy time as a family, playing 
games, baking and relaxing. I would love to see 

some photos of what you have all been up to 
and look forward to reading about it in your 

journals on the first Tuesday back. 

Baking  
 

This week we were able to get in the cookery 
room and make our carrot cakes. We prac-
tised lot’s of skills like grating, mixing and 
weighing. Thank you very much to Mrs Poul-
ton who managed to bake with all 29 chil-
dren. The children said they enjoyed the 

carrot cake. I hope you got to try some as 
well! 

Digital 5  
 

This week we have been learning about how to 
have a healthy balance of screen time activi-
ties. For our last session this term we used 
devices to get active, to stay connected and 
to get creative. The children were unleashed 

with the camera and to my delight I had 
thousands of images, which made me smile at 

the end of a long week. Take a look at our 
selfie wall. 


